
Dear                                         

Congratulations on losing your first tooth! I was so excited to see your 

bright, shiny tooth waiting for me. I left you a little something as a reward. I 

hope you like it! 

I heard you were very brave when you lost your first tooth. I know it feels a 

little funny, but don’t worry, a beautiful, new grown-up tooth will soon take 

its place!  

Remember, I prefer collecting teeth that are healthy and clean! So be sure 

to take good care of all your teeth by avoiding sugary snacks, eating lots of 

healthy fruits and vegetables, and brushing and flossing every day. Be sure 

to say hello to your dentist for me at your next visit — we’ve been good 

friends for a long time! 

I’ll be back to visit next time you lose a wiggly tooth. 

Have a sparkly day! 

Brush wishes,  

The Tooth Fairy 
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